
 

Newsletter – 18th October 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Training Day Closure 

Don’t forget that due to staff training, the last day of term is 

Thursday 24th October. Nursery reopens on Monday 4th 

November. 

See diary dates for other term dates. A full calendar of holidays is 

available on the website.  

If you are taking your child out of nursery for a hoilday, please don’t 

forget to let us know (in writing please).  

 

Harvest Food Collection 

Thank you to everybody who sent in donations for the 

food bank. They will be very much appreciated.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Hats and Gloves 

 
Now that the weather is getting colder we will be providing 

hats and gloves for the children to wear when playing outside. 

Their own hats can stay on their pegs in the porch. Thank you 

for your contributions for school fund, which have enabled us 

to make this purchase.  

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Rhyme of the week  

Our N1 children have been learning the rhyme “Wind the 

Bobbin Up”.  A copy is enclosed in N1 book bags. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Diary Dates 

October 

Thursday 24th October - last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th November –

nursery reopens 

December 

Friday 20th December                     

(Last day of term) 

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

term) 

 

       Lunchtime 

 

               

If you want your child to have 

warm pasta, stew etc at lunch 

time they could bring it in a 

food flask.  Food flasks are 

available in most supermarkets 

now, and most can keep food 

warm for up to 6 hours.  
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